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association of university and college employees 

Dr. ·Margaret Fulton, Chairman 
Task Force on Micro-Electronics 
Mount Saint Vincent University 
Halifax, Nova Scotia B3M 2J6 · 

Dear Dr. Fulton: 

April 16, 1982 

Techriology 

We understand the Federal Government has established a task force on 
Micro-Electronics Technology that you will be chairing. Special attention is 
going to be given to to how women may be affected by micro-electronics 
technology. I represent over 1,400 library and clerical workers at the 
University of British Columbia, 93% of whom are women. Micro-technology is 
affecting already the clerical jobs and UBC and will continue to do so in 
the future . 

Please put our name on any mailing list being established to make 
available the report of the Task Force which is expected to be completed in 
August of this year. Thank you. 

Yours truly, 

Caro 1 e Cameron 
Union representative 
AUCE 'Local 1 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 
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